FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
445 TWELFTH STREET, SW
WASHINGTON, DC 20554

MEDIA BUREAU SEP 0 1 2009 ENGINEER: GARY A. LOEHRS
AUDIO DIVISION TELEPHONE: (202) 418-2700
TECHNICAL PROCESSING GROUP FACSIMILE: (202) 418-1410/1411
APPLICATION STATUS: (202) 418-2730 MAIL STOP: 1800B3
HOME PAGE: www.fcc.gov/mb/audio/ INTERNET ADDRESS: Gary.Loehrs@fcc.gov
SGM, Inc.

30 Big Bear Circle

Crittenden, KY 41030

Re: WZFR-LP, Walton, KY
Facility ID No. 135059
SGM, Inc.
File No. BPL-20090819AHD

Dear Applicant:
This letter refers to the above-captioned application for a minor change to a licensed facility.

An engineering study has revealed that the proposed transmitter site specified in the application
fails to meet the minimum spacing requirements of Section 73.807 of the Commission’s Rules'
in relation to third-adjacent channel translator application, BNPFT-20030317ARB, Atwood, KY.
The required separation is 14 kilometers, whereas the separation proposed is 10 kilometers.

Accordingly, in light of the above, application BPL-20090819AHD is unacceptable for filing and
IS HEREBY DISMISSED. This action is taken pursuant to Section 0.283 of the Commission’s
Rules. ’

Sincerely,

Rodolfo F. Bonacci
Assistant Chief
Audio Division

Media Bureau

cc: John Broomall
Jim Turaville

' 47 CFR.§73.807.
> 47CFR.§0.283.



